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Robert Goldberg, M.D., FACOG 
13 Palisades Circle 
Alpine, Wyoming 83128 
RJGMD@AOL.COM 
203-258-1249 
 
September 5, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the establishment of a charter school in 
Alpine, Wyoming. As both a physician and an educator, I recognize the vital role that charter 
schools play in enhancing educational opportunities and serving as incubators of 
innovation. 

Charter schools have the flexibility to create and implement unique educational programs 
that are not bound by traditional district frameworks. This freedom allows them to cater to 
the specific needs of their students and foster environments that encourage creativity, 
critical thinking, and personalized learning. These schools are essential in pushing the 
boundaries of educational models, leading to better outcomes for students. 

Having a charter school in Alpine will be an incredible asset to our community. It will 
provide families with more educational options, ensuring that their children receive a high-
quality education tailored to their needs. Additionally, it will make Alpine a more attractive 
place for families to settle, contributing to the growth and development of the area. A 
thriving educational system is a key factor that families consider when deciding where to 
move, and a charter school would certainly enhance Alpine’s appeal. 

I strongly believe that the establishment of a charter school in Alpine would benefit both 
the children and the community as a whole. I urge you to support this initiative and 
consider the long-term positive impact it will have on our town. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely,   

 

Robert Goldberg, M.D., FACOG 

Physician and Educator   


